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WELCOME
Welcome back to Pride in Prospect! It’s about time we celebrated all the 

fantastic things that our students get up to, and we will be sharing this 

newsletter with you at the end of each half term.

This has, like all others, been an extremely busy half term. Our Year 11 and 

13 students completed mock exams on their return in January; whilst it 

looks likely that they will be sitting public examinations in the summer, this 

is the first opportunity they have had to practise exam technique, which 

they all took very seriously. We have planted trees for the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee; we already have a fabulous green site and plenty of space to plant 

the trees donated to us as part of the Queens Green Canopy Project. 

It was quite strange to be watching Charles Dickens’ ‘A Christmas Carol’  

in January but our Year 10 English literature students were treated to an 

excellent performance which will really help with their studies. Our Sixth 

Form students met with Baroness Scott of Needham Market, as part of the 

‘Learn with the Lords’ programme run by the Houses of Parliament, asking 

some very challenging questions! We were also visited by Sir Pritpal Singh, 

former Headteacher of Drayton Manor School, and newly appointed to 

the KGA Board of Trustees. I particularly enjoy the opportunity to show off 

how much progress we have made as a school and the fantastic 

opportunities for our students here.

Finally, some very good news from our Sixth Form students. Whilst every 

student who gets a university offer should be extremely proud, there are  

a couple of students who deserve a special mention. Our Head Girl,  

Kelsey Moriarty, has been offered a place at St Catherine’s College, Oxford, 

to read history and Mohamad Alkeresh has received offers from Kingston, 

Middlesex and Bedfordshire to read Cybersecurity. Mohamad is a refugee 

from the civil war in Syria; in the four years he has been at KAP, he has 

learned English, passed his GCSEs, joined the Sixth Form and is now ready 

for university! We are very proud of them both, as well as every other Y 

ear 13 student who has been offered university places this year.

So read on and find out what our amazing students have been up to…

David Littlemore,  

Headteacher



Miss Clay-Smith
This year North have exceeded my expectations and put their heart 

and soul into everything they do. I am so proud to be leading such 

lovely group of strong, independent students. Congratulations on 

making it through half the year! 

Student leaders

This year we have a fantastic group of tutor reps that have come up 

with ideas of how we can develop and grow the school to create 

change. We meet twice a term with pastries and treats and discuss 

issues that have been raised, as well as ideas for fundraising and 

competitions. 

Thank you to: Mukhles, Lincoln, Amara, Finlay B, Henry, Liam, Jamie, 

Finlay S, Max, Kelsey, Dexter, and Charlie for attending our meetings 

and for all your ideas and efforts. 



Berkshire Women’s Aid

North supports Berkshire Women’s 

Aid in our fundraising initiative.  

“All women, children and men should be able to live free from the 

fear and experience of domestic abuse and violence in their homes 

and relationships.” As a charity, they work to help women and 

children and strive towards empowering women. So far, we have 

used the Christmas Jumper Day as a fundraising event for our chosen 

charity and are planning future fundraising events.

Door competitions

This year we have monthly topics that we aim to create awareness 

about. This ranges from Earth Day, to supporting the NHS, to 

Remembrance. This gives the students a creative output where they 

can decorate the doors to their tutor room in a way that represents 

them and what they feel is important about each topic. This year we 

have completed competitions around: Black History Month, Winter 

Festivals, Remembrance, Children’s Mental Health, and the current 

competition is World Book Day. 

Door competition winners!  

Black History Month: 3rd – 9NA 

Winter Festivals: 1st – 7NA, 2nd – 9NA, 3rd – 9NB 

Remembrance: 1st – 9NA, 3rd – 9NB, 3rd – 7NA 

Children’s Mental health Awareness: 1st – 7NA, 1st – 9NB,  

	 3rd – 10NB.

The Conqueror’s Challenge

As a House, we worked at completing The Land’s End to John 

O’Groats challenge, known as the Conqueror’s Challenge. Each 

house was challenged to collectively travel (by foot) the distance 

from Land’s End to John O’Groats (1083 miles). As a House, we 

completed the challenge and had 5 trees planted in recognition  

of the miles walked. 



No negative point champions:

Shout out to the following students that did not receive any negative 

points this year! Megan Burbedge, Mia Kargbo, Marriyah Ahmed, 

Amina Irfan, Thomas Bramanis, Rea Kamberaj, Freya Pridham, 

Muhammad Kazim, Kaydence Houldcroft, Rahul Dhaliwal, Shreya 

Vijay, Zahra Ahmed, Amelia Greenough, Isabella Taylor, Josie Ralph, 

Amara-Iman Sheikh, Chloe Carylon, Isobel Beckley, Lincoln Winters, 

Katie Allen, Phoebe Williams, Estera Zych, Mayank Keshil, Ruby 

Barnard, Zoe Allen, Azat Ates, Gracie Cheer, Amamah Mohammed, 

Georgia Fairchild, Ashnoy D’Costa, Jayden Fuller, Hashin Bin Talha, 

and Sabrina Dinu.

Shout-out to 10NA from MS Halloran 

A special mention to Reon, Finley, Arpon, Jacob, Miguel, Farhan, and 

Sophie for going above and beyond in the planning of the World 

Book Day competition by thinking of a book, reminding themselves 

about the content by researching and making some notes to bring 

and use on their door!



Shout-out to 8NB from Mr Wurie 

My year 8NB tutor group are a fabulous bunch who are always 

willing to help when called upon. Rea, Mia, Zahra, Amina, Thomas, 

Finley, and Fatima are exceptionally helpful. They can be trusted  

and relied upon. The class is very cooperative and exhibits a 

willingness to learn.

Lastly, a shout out to all my amazing tutor group 

Thank you for all you do for North! We have an amazing team 

comprising of Miss Prior, Mr Assuon, Mr Farrall, Mr Wurie, Mr Dixon, 

Ms Halloran, Mr Hayat, Ms Ray, Mr Akroyde, Miss Mahere and  

Mr Dieu, and it is one phenomenal team to be working with.

Miss Clay-Smith, House Leader – North 

cclay-smith@prospect.reading.sch.uk

mailto:cclay-smith%40prospect.reading.sch.uk?subject=


Mr Parry
Hello East house! 

May I just start by saying what a fantastic term we have 

had so far. We are (at the time of this going to print) still in 

the lead in terms of house points and have been for most 

of the time since September. And that is ALL down to you 

all, so a huge round of applause to you all- well done! 

Looking through the points for our house, here are a few 

bits of information that stood out. Did you know that we 

as a house are really consistent with collecting positive 

points such as R1s each month? And since September 

only 3% of all points awarded were for C1s and 3% 

awarded for C2s? Did you also know that just under 70 

students in East house have not collected a single 

negative point since the beginning of term way back in 

September 2021? Most of our points (a whopping and 

eye watering 91% in fact) are all positive points which is 

tremendous news! Just as a reminder, it is so important 

that you are following the Kings Academy Prospect values 

everyday- that of being READY, showing RESPECT (to 

fellow students as well as staff), showing RESILIENCE, 

adopting RESPONSIBILTY in everything you do and 

building positive RELATIONSHIPS.

In addition our door design competitions have been a 

runaway success over the past months, an 

accomplishment I am so proud of. You have really pushed 

the boat out in terms of the quality of the displays and it 

shows. We need to keep this up for our next door-design 

deadline; the theme of which is World Book Day. The 

deadline to complete this is the first day back after half 

term so make sure you get it finished before we leave!

I have also had some very positive and constructive 

meetings with our fantastic tutor reps from each form and 

we have discussed a lot of matters that sometimes we 

don’t always get to talk about. This can be anything from 



the state of the school environment to the smallest details 

when it comes to being in lessons.

Also remember our house charity, Daisy’s Dream, a charity 

set up to help children with. We have already raised an 

amount of money for them previously but I am looking 

for any other ways in which we can raise even more 

through our tutor rep meetings.

I will no doubt talk to you all again very soon (probably 

accompanied by a banana again!) and keep you updated 

but in the meantime please carry on being the very best 

house in school

Mr Parry, House Leader – East 

rparry@prospect.reading.sch.uk 

mailto:mailto:rparry%40prospect.reading.sch.uk?subject=


Mr Paudyal 
Dear South! 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate for the 

wonderful first half of this academic year. Well done for all your 

hard work, dedication, and commitment – despite the difficult 

time we had and are still having. 

I am pleased to be able to point out the fact that  90% of all the 

points awarded to you were positive and only 10% were 

negatives. I am delighted to see that 5520 postcards and 2505 

formal positive letters were issued to south students since the 

start if this academic year. I do hope that these figures will help 

and encourage you to stay positive and continue to follow the 

Prospect values- being READY, showing RESPECT, showing 

RESILIENCE, acting RESPONSIBLY as well as building positive 

RELATIONSHIPS within and outside the school environment.  

 I also would like to congratulate you for your participation and 

achievement on the house competitions. Your dedications and 

enthusiasm are seen through your performance in these 

competitions. I am looking forward to seeing the same (even 

more!) amount of effort and commitment towards our 

upcoming house competition – with the theme of World book 

Day. Remember – the deadline for this competition is Monday 

the 28th of February.  

 I must thank the tutor reps for participating in the tutor reps 

meeting on regular basis and contributing with your ideas, 

concern and comments – from the issues  that students are 

facing in general and on a personal level to strategies that 

school can adapt to tackle the global warming.   

I am looking forward to talking to you all in the upcoming 

house assembly. In the meantime – try your best to collect as 

many house points as possible by doing the right things. 

Remember – as a SOUTH student, you are:  

Superb, Outstanding, United, Thankful, and Hard working.  

Mr Paudyal, House Leader – South  

spaudyal@prospect.reading.sch.uk 

mailto:spaudyal%40prospect.reading.sch.uk?subject=
mailto:rgerrard%40prospect.reading.sch.uk%0A?subject=


Mr Radnedge
Dear West students and families,

It has been an excellent first half of the 

academic year with so many house points 

accumulated and house competitions 

participated in. I was so pleased to be able 

to take on the West baton from Ms Smith at 

the beginning of this year and have been 

amazed by the incredible work and attitudes 

from everyone in our House. We currently 

find ourselves in third place in our house 

competition, nipping the heels of North and 

East out in front, but I am confident that 

with a few really positive weeks, we can 

catch them up. We have made great strides 

as a house this year and can be proud of the 

positive progress that we have made. 

There are so many positives to celebrate 

within West house, but I would like to give 

special recognition to our pupils who have 

accumulated huge positive house point 

totals without earning a single negative 

point since the start of the year. These pupils 

are: Gustaw Polkowski, Jack Morgan, 

Megan Lewington, Jade Thorner, Omer 

Kaymak, Keira-Leigh Lovegrove, Paige 

Brooker, Oskar Bobko, McKenzie Williams, 

Stevenya James-Roberts, Olivia Pocock, 

Mirrium Khatun, Kiera Michael, Zulfa 

Hemed, Zoe Parks, Kayla Andrews, and 

Abubakar Muhammad. I would also like to 

congratulate our top 5 house point achievers 

so far this year who have all gained over 450 

positive points each! These pupils are: Joe 

Downey, Zoe Parks, Megan Lewington,  

Ally Hemed, and Angelica Allaway. And 

finally at the end of the Autumn term, I was 

able to present my first Head of House 

award to Angelica Allaway in year 9 for her 

fantastic work and behaviour during terms  

1 and 2. I am looking forward to presenting 

more awards over the coming terms to 

reward pupils who demonstrate the  

culture and character expected at King’s 

Academy Prospect.

At the start of the year, our tutor reps and I 

decided upon our house charity for this year. 

We were delighted to choose Launchpad as 

our chosen charity and look forward to 

continuing to raise money for such an 

incredible organisation. Launchpad is a 



Mr Radnedge
charity in Reading who help people that 

have found themselves without a home. 

They provide support, accommodation, and 

after-care, ensuring that people in need 

have the best chance of being able to call a 

place their own. We have already raised 

money from our Christmas jumper day and 

are looking to hold more charity events in 

the coming terms to be able to aid their 

fantastic project. You can find out more 

about Launchpad at www.launchpad.co.uk, 

or follow their amazing work on Facebook, 

Twitter (@Launchpad_RDG), or Instagram (@

launchpadreading).

I hope you all have a restful half-term and 

come back recharged and ready to close the 

gap on North and East.

Mr Radnedge, House Leader – West 

bradnedge@prospect.reading.sch.uk 

http://www.launchpad.co.uk
mailto:bradnedge%40prospect.reading.sch.uk?subject=


#p
rid

ei
np

ro
sp

ec
t 

Mental Health Committee Update Kelsey M, Year 13 
The Mental Health Committee have been  

very busy lately! With Children’s Mental  

Health Week taking place just last week, the 

door competition, and the beginning of our 

student mentor programme, our members 

have been coming up with new and exciting 

ways to engage with the rest of the  

student population.

You may have seen our assembly recently, 

based on the theme ‘growing together’. To 

mark Children’s Mental Health Week, our 

members came together to talk about topics 

such as mental ill health, healthy habits, and 

accessing help when it’s needed. We also 

spoke about Kooth, which is an invaluable 

resource for students. Kooth is a wellbeing 

website where you can journal, publish 

articles, or chat with the Kooth team.  

One of our members has published articles  

on the website, and we have found it to be a 

great way of looking after your mental health. 

In the coming weeks, you may see posters 

relating to things we spoke about in the 

assembly, particularly Kooth, pop up around 

the school.

Another thing you might have seen around 

the school recently is the mental health door 

competition. Talking about mental health in 

schools is very important to us, and the 

engagement seen across year groups resulted 

in some beautiful and thought-provoking 

doors. We hope it sparked some conversations 

about mental health, and encouraged 

students to be more proactive in looking after 

their mental health

In recent meetings, we’ve  

joined forces with the Anti-Bullying 

Committee to plan the launch of an anti-

bullying/ wellbeing survey. We’re eager to 

listen to student experiences and would 

encourage you to fill it out when it comes to 

you. It’ll shape our work in the coming terms 

and ensure the committee’s work is relevant 

and useful to you.

There are lots of ways to get involved 

with our work – we meet every Thursday 

and hold regular mentoring sessions. 

Whether you’re interested in becoming a 

wellbeing ambassador or in taking part in 

mentoring sessions with a trained student, 

please contact Miss McCabe or Mr Birk.



Anti-Bullying Ambassadors  Mr Lyddon  
This term has seen the re-introduction of 

the anti-bullying group. We have a 

number of students from each year group 

that have signed up to be the school anti-

bullying ambassadors. This is fantastic 

and most welcome!

We will be meeting on a fortnightly basis to 

develop strategies and devise plans that can be 

put in place to support students and enhance 

the current school policies already in place.

As a school we have joined the Anti-Bullying 

Alliance which will offer us support and 

guidance to help us tackle any potential 

situations that may arise. 

 

Their main aims are:

 •	To raise the profile of bullying and the effect it 

has on the lives of children and young people.

•	 To create a climate in which everyone agrees 

that bullying is unacceptable.

•	 To make sure that teachers, youth 

practitioners, parents, carers, children and 

young people have the skills and knowledge 

to address bullying effectively.

We will be asking students to participate in a 

questionnaire next term that will help us to 

understand how you all feel about bullying 

and what we can do to support you. This is a 

very important role within the school and one 

that can and will make a real difference.   

Remember, everyone has the right to feel safe 

and happy in school.  We will work hard to 

ensure that this is the case.
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Our incredible team of learning consultants 

have been reflecting on the teaching and 

learning experience offered through  

King’s Academy Prospect. 

This week, the group have explored the key 

strategies and techniques that bring the very 

best out of them in terms of student 

engagement and participation. 

Our mission statement is to consider the 

varying aspects of the school’s lesson 

framework and how it fosters insightful, 

independent learners. 

Next term, we will be focusing upon  

retrieval practice and the use of high quality 

recall tasks to monitor progress. 

Well done consultants, we are extremely 

proud of you! 

Mr Farrall 

Student Leadership 
Learning Consultants 
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NORTH
Freddie Abbott

Gracie Cheer

Kayden Heholt

Rea Kamberaj

Henry Strong

Ruby Barnard

Finlay Stratford

Brooke Stubbs

SOUTH
Kaiden Bambrick

Josie Thorne

Ryan De Barros

Ezriann Solomon

Isacc Stagg

Eden Herring

Leo Trimbey

Ela Erceri

EAST
Jaiden Bell-Lama

Isa Samoura

Harvey Power Nash

Shaniya Forde

Callum Jones

Caitrin Perrin

David Kostovski

Xiomara Francis

WEST
Luca White

Rhia Floyd-Garnett

Finley Bennellick

Saskia Yon

Oliver Dehaney-

Thompson

Jade Thorner

Reuben Shiel

Katie Lannon

Sports Leaders 
We are looking forward to working 

alongside the selected sports leaders 

from each year group. These pupils have 

been selected due to their commitment, 

effort and dedication to school sport.  

We aim to provide a wide range of 

opportunities to develop sport within the 

Kings Academy Prospect community. 

Each team will be identifying a specific 

project that they wish to complete during 

the remaining terms to develop their 

leadership and personal skillset.
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LGBT+
We meet Week 1 Mondays 
during tutor in the  
Kennet meeting room. 

All are welcome including 
allies as well as members of 
the community.

We are discussing ways to 
ensure that Prospect is a safe 
space for all different types 
of people to be visible and 
#ProspectProud.

Ms Ray



Well, we have made it to the end of 

another term! And a well-earned rest  

for all of us!

As we have reached the end of term, it is a 

chance to celebrate the successes that some 

have you have achieved. It is fantastic that so 

many of you have worked so fantastically since 

you joined our school, and that you continue 

to display the high standards expected here  

at King Academy Prospect.

It is pleasing to see that so many of you are  

still on 100% positive points. With a specific 

mention to the following 5 pupils who have 

received the most house points since the 

beginning of the year:

1.	Romy Stockdale 

2.	Lincoln Winters 

3.	Xanth Syangbo 

4.	Zoe Parks 

5.	Jayden Graham

In terms of extra curricular clubs it is lovely  

to see that so many of you are taking the 

opportunities, however I would like to see 

more Year 7 pupils participating in the wide 

range of options available to you. Remember, 

by taking part in these clubs, it not only allows 

you to try something new but also builds  

your interpersonal skills. 

I wish you a very relaxing and enjoyable break, 

I hope you manage to spend time with your 

friends and family and generally have fun!

I look forward to seeing you all back after  

half term on the 28th February, full of energy 

and excited to be back!

Miss Blake, Head of Progress Year 7

Year 7 update   



We have finally made it till the end of the 

Spring Half Term and I am very proud of 

what you have achieved.

There is so much evidence of examples of 

kindness and resilience across the year group.

Thank you to all the tutors who have played  

a significant role in ensuring that you are 

having the best educational experience at  

KGA Prospect.

Well done to all of you for the hard work that 

has been put into the door displays for the 

House competitions. There have been some 

amazing entries and long let this continue.

Mr Priddey, on behalf of Mrs Gerrard, 

Head of Progress – Year 8

Year 8 update   



We have made it to another end of term 

and hopefully the weather will start to be 

a little kinder!  It certainly seems that it 

has been a challenge for us all, but 

hopefully lighter mornings and longer, 

sunnier days will bring renewed energy 

to us all!

This term has seen a lot happen for Year 9.  

We are now halfway through the academic 

year and fully into the swing of things.  You 

have all started to really think about the future 

and what it holds for you and have recently 

begun the process of looking at and deciding 

your GCSE options for next year.  This is a 

really important decision and one that should 

not be taken lightly. Make sure that you have 

thoroughly researched each option you are 

thinking of taking so that the choices you 

make will be the best for you and your future.  

It will be great to see you all embarking on the 

next step in your school journey and really 

beginning to connect with the subjects which 

you have chosen.  The choices available to you 

are a real testament to the diversity of the 

school, so choose wisely!

I have really enjoyed seeing the different tutor 

room doors which have been so brilliantly 

decorated for the house competitions!  It is 

great to see the amount of hard work and 

pride you have all taken with them and I hope 

that this continues throughout the year.  

Remember - your efforts can really influence 

the weekly house competitions!

This year has also seen the return of many 

extra-curricular clubs and for many of you this 

has been a chance to participate in something 

that has been missing for the last few years.  

Football matches have been played by both 

the boys’ and girls’ teams, and rugby has also 

continued to be a popular choice.   I hope that 

you continue to make use of the opportunities 

given to you and that we can look to develop 

other school teams in the future.  

As the school looks to develop alternative 

extra-curricular activities, I hope that you can 

find something that will allow you to develop 

another string to your bow that you can use  

to develop your core skills and potential 

employability in the future.

Year 9 update   



This year has also seen the return of the 

coveted Duke Of Edinburgh Scheme for Year 9 

and I am really pleased to see so many of you 

willing to sign up to and begin to plan your 

awards schemes. I wish you lots of success in 

this – it is a fantastic opportunity!

High standards continued to be displayed by 

many of you across the curriculum and it is 

fantastic that this term, over a third of the year 

group and not received a single negative 

behaviour point, and as many of you have also 

achieved 100% attendance!  This is a fantastic 

achievement, but one we must work to 

improve next term!!

Finally, I would like to say that I am really proud 

of the efforts that you are putting in as a year 

group. It is a pleasure to work with you on a 

daily basis. Keep up the good work - be the 

best that you can be!

Did you know..... approximately 50 million 

roses are received on Valentine’s Day around 

the world.

Mr Lyddon, Head of Progress Year 9

Year 9 CONTINUED   



Dear Prospect families,

It is now the third term since I have been Head 

of Progress for Year 10.  I am extremely proud 

of Year 10 and all that they are achieving and 

striving to achieve over the ensuing months. 

They have amassed 2058 Reward points this 

term. 10NA are in the lead with 1,398 points 

followed closely by 10 WA with 1,239. We 

have also been working hard to ensure all 

students attend every day, with high 

aspirations to do and be the very best they can 

be.  All students have been receiving 

invaluable 1:1 sessions about future goals and 

careers advice from Mrs Gallivan and have 

taken part in a mentoring program.

Year 10 attendance is very good indeed, 

knowing that only if they are here, can they 

learn and help themselves to fulfil their future 

life goals. North House Tutor groups are doing 

very well with 95% and 94 % with 10 EB also 

achieving 94%.  Well done, this is fantastic!

There are also some students who have 

volunteered to do some very important work 

as Anti-bullying ambassadors, promoting 

kindness and tolerance for all. I am also 

pleased to see that our Mental Health 

ambassadors have been hard at work, 

producing an excellent assembly for all year 

groups. We all know how incredibly 

challenging the last 2 years have been and 

they are supporting younger students, as their 

mentors who may be struggling to overcome 

anxieties or other mental health issues.  

I must say these two areas are of paramount 

importance and we will always endeavour to 

support any student who is in need of it, to 

lend an ear, to offer some advice and to help 

build resilience and strength.

As a Year group they have gained  

21,961 reward points throughout the year 

which is brilliant!

Year 10 update   

21,961  
REWARD POINTS   



I would like to commend the following 

students who have not received any  

negative points: 

Stevenya James-Roberts 

Muhammad Kazim 

Mirrium Khatun 

Saina Lama 

Katie McKenzie 

Keith Mansaray 

Rummanah Mazkurah 

Maurisior Mfugale 

Rahul Dhaliwal 

Qasim Ejaz 

Georgia Fairchild 

Kai Furnivall 

Muhammad Haider Ali 

Zaynab Ahmed 

Humaira Ayub 

Amelia Day

With over 200 points this term are 3 

students of whom I am extremely proud.

Ashlee Turner – 205 reward points 

Jack Morgan – 215 reward points 

And with the highest in the year group this 

term, Katie Lannon with 251 reward points. 

Huge congratulations to you all! 

I wish Year 10 families and students a  

fabulous half-term break and I look forward  

to seeing you all again, refreshed and ready  

to head into spring.

Miss Smith, Head of Progress Year 10

Year 10 CONTINUED   



Year 11 are now moving into the final 

stages of their GCSEs and his can be a 

very stressful and worrying time.

However, I would like to say a big well done 

for their commitment and focus in school and 

hope this continues for the limited time they 

have left until exams. 

There have been some outstanding 

performances in the recent English speaking 

exams with a number of distinctions. 

Congratulations to Owen Harding and  

Molly Blake who have the highest amount  

of reward points and zero negative points 

which reflects the positive attitude of the year 

group as a whole.

The Y11 basketball team also performed very 

well with a big victory over The Wren, 

outstanding performers were Ajmal Safi and 

Immanuel Brown of Y10.

Mr Gerrard, Head of Progress Year 11

Year 11 update   
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Knitting Club
Week 1, Tuesday,  
after school in D305 

Open to staff and students

Any donations of knitting  
and/or crochet equipment 
gratefully received!

Ms Ray
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@prospectschoolreading@prospectschool

SHOUT-OUTS

fantastic

unbelievable

awesome
w

el
l d

on
e

excellent

https://www.instagram.com/prospectschoolreading/
https://www.instagram.com/prospectschoolreading/
https://twitter.com/prospectschool
https://twitter.com/prospectschool
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BRAIN 
CREATIONS

Year 12 Psychology 

students have been 

getting creative and 

making the amazing 

brain models!

Mrs Scott,  

Head of Social Sciences   
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Land’s End to John O’Groats 
‘The conqueror’ PE house challenge results

NORTH Completed the challenge in 10 days

SOUTH Completed the challenge in 11 days

EAST Completed the challenge in 11 days

WEST Completed the challenge in 9 days 

House challenge to travel 1083 miles from 

Land’s End to John O’Groats that was 

completed before the winter break.
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Gothic Fiction  
Creative Writing 
Year 8

The female fatale

While she could hear the sound of her 

footsteps, she swept her long, silky, inky 

black hair behind her shoulders. Her 

dress was at her ankles; she could feel 

it strangling her body. Her auburn nails 

had glistened in the moonlight.

Lucy Griffiths

The female fatale

Her thick blonde curly-hair was covering 

her ghastly face as she played with the 

cigarette between her fingers. The 

frost was biting at her black pointed 

fingernails. As she walked into the bar, 

she swept away her hair from in front of 

her deep blue eyes!

Summer Ward   



Shouts out

A bit of R&R for Cara as 

Courtney gives a perfect, 

specialist , Professional, 

deep clean, steam facial. 

Ms Halloran  

#relaxandrebuildyourmentalhealth

#Childrensmentalhealthweek

#therapeuticbeautyrelaxthesoul



Shouts out

This is the first time 

Anastasia used a wand  

to curl hair!

A big shout out to her 

results and that happy face 

– well done! 

Ms Halloran  



Shouts out

A shout out to Cara in Year 

12 for a perfect Dutch Plait!

It took all her patience but 

look at the result 

 Ms Halloran  



Shouts out

A shout out to Rabia  

for working hard on  

a block, great curls!  

Ms Halloran  



Year 7  
commentary on English
Year 7 comments:

•	Recently, we have been looking at 

pieces of non-fiction writing, for 

example: Emmeline Pankhurst’s speech 

and Malala Yousafzai’s speech.

•	Through SENECA today, I reinforced my 

knowledge about nouns, pronouns, 

adjectives, verbs, adverbs, prepositions, 

and determiners.

•	 I have learnt about poems, especially 

sonnets. They have 14 lines, and every 

line has 10 syllables.

•	This year I have 

learnt how to 

write a poem, for 

example: a sonnet.

•	We have also learnt about the Call of 

the Wild, a novel by Jack London, which 

is about a dog called Buck and his 

adventures in the wild.

•	 In English, we have read a novel. After, 

we started to do poems and I enjoyed 

analysing sonnets.

Shouts out

Year 7 this year have 

studied The Call of the 

Wild, poetry, and non-

fiction texts in English so 

far this year.

Miss Clay-Smith   



Shouts out

Girls PE – extra-curricular 

shout out. 

Mrs Edwards   

Year 10 Netball

We could not be more proud of the 

Year 10 netball team who have shown 

commitment, resilience, determination, 

development and teamwork during 

this terms netball league.  Every game 

they improved and they never gave 

up, no matter what challenges came 

their way.  Their attitude, win or lose 

was of the highest quality and this 

was commentated on by  teachers 

from other schools.  They are a real 

credit to our Kings Academy Prospect 

community.  “Well done girls!”  

Molly Dudley, Ela Erceri, Xiomara Francis, 

Stevenya James-Roberts, Katie Lannon, 

Malaya Lees, Samiyah Said, Lavinia 

Stoica, Brooke Stubbs, Saina Lama, 

Amelia Day   

Year 8 & 9 Netball teams

Both year groups have been training 

hard in preparation for the start of their 

league after the February half term.  

They have worked really hard in 

improving their skill set as well as their 

ability to work as part of a team by 

turning up to every training session 

which demonstrates their commitment 

and dedication.  

Good luck in the league ladies! 



Shouts out

In MFL we’ve been 

rewarding star pupils with 

hot chocolate at Café 

“Bravo” every Friday. 

Bravo à tous!  

Mrs Bosley  
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Year 7 German

Well done to all the  

Year 7 German students  

in 7Y1, 7Y2 and 7X2.

 I have extremely 

impressed with your 

progress and hard work 

since the beginning of the 

year. Well done for being 

such excellent linguists!

Miss Daborn 

Year 7X2 German

Well done to all the 

students in 9Y3 for their 

excellent work ethic and 

fantastic attitude  

to learning in every  

French lesson! 

Miss Daborn 

 

 

 

 

 



Shouts out

Alannah R has worked 

brilliantly this term to 

produce these excellent eye 

observational drawings.  

Mrs Butler   



AMAZING ART

Cara Eighteen, Year 12
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Mahi Pritsh, Britney Yeboeh & Kadey Clarke, Year 11
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Brandon Seaward, Year 12
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Sebastian Raven, Year 12 & Rocky Papura, Year 13



AMAZING ART Megan Lewington, Year 10



AMAZING ART Alex Sojka, Year 10



AMAZING ART Shreya Vijay, Year 12



AMAZING ART Shreya Vijay, Year 12



AMAZING ART Shreya Vijay, Year 12



Sanskrita Vijay, Cameron Howes & Rummanah Mazkurah, Year 12
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Katie Mackenzie, Year 10
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Katie Mackenzie, Year 10
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Amelia, Year 7 Alfie, Year 7
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Niva R, Year 7
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Thierry HR, Year 7

Ruby R, Year 7



AMAZING ART Rosie J, 
Year 9



Anahita, Year 7 Cameron, Year 7
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Erin B, Year 7
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Nathaniel K, Year 7

Lucy G, Year 7



#prideinprospect 

Tag us into your social media posts and 
use the hashtag #prideinprospect 

We’ll add your content over the next  
few weeks.

Email your material to:  
prideinprospect@prospect.reading.sch.uk 

SEND US

WHAT YOU'VE BEEN UP TO

mailto:prideinprospect%40prospect.reading.sch.uk%20?subject=Newlsetter%20content

